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I am a proud Mainer today because I get to submit testimony in support of 
BI-PARTISAN BILL -LD 958 which clearly supports the Wabanaki and respects 
their sovereignty in a spirit of collaboration, not conflict, ensuring Wabanaki nations 
always have voice and prohibiting eminent domain on their tribal lands. LD958 
amends MIA/1980 and 2023 Mi'kmaq Nation Restoration Act as a definite step 
towards justice and fairness. I urge the committee to vote ought to pass on LD 958.


